
 

 
                                                                                                   Prague, 19th October 2014 

 

 

 

Dear rugby friends, 

 

On behalf of the RC Slavia Prague Organisation Committee we would like to invite your 

rugby club to take part in the 40th year of Slavia Cup youth rugby tournament for the 

players born 1998 – 1999, i.e. U17. Let us celebrate the anniversary of the Slavia Cup 

together! 

 

The tournament will take place during Easter 2015 (4 – 5 April 2015) in Prague at Slavia 

Prague stadium. 

 

Entry fee for a team is €100 plus €10 for each player. This covers bottled wated during the 

games, medical service and a lunch on both days. We also offer to arrange accommodation 

for your team. 

 

If you are interested in taking part in the tournament or if you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact us at slaviacup@rugby.cz. 

 

We are looking forward to have your team participating in the tournament! 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Martin Pešek 

Head of the Organisation Committee 

 

slaviacup@rugby.cz 

www.facebook.com/slaviacup 

  


